
Grove Road Primary School 

Year 5’s Termly Newsletter 

Welcome back to Spring term! We hope you’ve had a restful and enjoyable holiday. Here is some information you 

might need for Year 5 this term. If you have any questions, please come and see us.  

Teachers: Miss Marie, Miss Lowey, Mr Morgan, Miss Meedin. TAs: Mrs Haynes and Mrs Horsman. 

Our main theme: 
Fact or Fiction? 

We will be focusing on the historical 
and current geographical features of 
Greece. As well as understanding 
the contributions Ancient Greeks 
made to life today. Alongside this, 
we will be looking at Greek pottery 
and creating pieces of art in this 
style. 
In Science, the children will be 
looking at the Earth, Sun and Moon 
along with forces. 
In Computing, the children will be 
creating a stop animation film linked 
to our theme using story boarding 
and combining still images to create 
a sequence. 

English units: 
 
This term the children will read and 
extend the poem ‘The 
Highwayman’. They will be learning 
about a range of poetic features 
that this classic narrative poem 
contains.  
They will also be reading and 
writing detailed instructions. 
Linked to our theme, the children 
will be reading and writing Greek 
Myths. 
Throughout all of these English 
units, the children will be improving 
their grammatical understanding, 
spelling and handwriting. 

Maths topics: 
We will be looking at broadening 
and deepening the children’s 
knowledge of multiplication and 
division.  
Also, the children will be looking at 
the relationship between fractions, 
decimals and percentages. They will 
be learning how to compare, order, 
add and subtract fractions.  
Following on from this, the children 
will be developing their 
understanding of measures by 
comparing metric and imperial 
measures and converting other 
units of measure. 
Throughout all of these units, 
children will need to apply their 
understanding of the four 
operations.  

 

 

 

PE – kit needed & days 

 

 

 

Reminders: 
Please ensure that your child has both a pair of indoor and outdoor shoes, a labelled water bottle and that 
their uniform is named. Also, please can you sign your child’s reading record when they have read at home, 
focusing on their fluency, spelling and comprehension. Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

Our PE days are: 

Monday (swimming) and 

Tuesday. 

The kit pupils need is: 

Shorts, House colours T-

shirt, joggers and trainers. 

Please be prepared for PE 

lessons to be outdoors. 

 

Home Learning: Will go out on 

Wednesday for return the following 

Monday. We also ask that children 

read daily with an adult or as a 

minimum, 5 times a week. Please sign 

and comment on their reading record 

and return this every Monday. 

Other ways to help at 

home: 

Specifically learning their 4, 

7, 8, 9, and 12 times tables. 

Telling the time using 5 

minute intervals. 

Reviewing common 

spelling words 

 

Year 5 Enrichment. 
We hope the children enjoyed their chocolate activities. This developed their awareness and 
understanding of Fairtrade. We have planned for a Greek day in school where the children will learn 
about ancient Greek customs and traditional ways of life.  This will enhance their understanding of 
ancient Greece and further enrich their learning around the subject.  
To support the delivery of our PSHE curriculum and personal safety awareness we will also be taking a 
school trip to Hazard Alley in the second half of the term. 
 

 

 


